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I
. CITY OF PORTLAND

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE
(NOT FOR MAILING)

July 9, 1957

FromDeptof Traffic Engineering

To Dept of Highway Engineering Coordinator

Addressed to Mr. Fred T. Fowler

Subject Pedestrian Protection on S.W. Harbor Drive

Dear Fred:

- During my absence from the City, Don Berg-
strom acknowledged communications from Mr. Dee Myers
and Mr. Ben Medofsky relative to the protection of
pedestrians on S.W. Harbor Drive. Copies of these
communications along with acknowledgements to these
gentlemen are enclosed.

As you will note, a copy of each acknow-
ledgement was sent to the State Highway Commission.
I am also enclosing the original letter from Mr.
G. S. Paxson in which he states that no provision Is
being made for pedestrian overcrossings or under-
cross ings at S.W. Harbor Drive.

I thought that you would be interested in
having this information. It would seem to us that
should S.W. Harbor Drive become a freeway, as antici-
pated, provisions must be made for pedestrian crossing.

y truly,

.engineer

WJW:jtk
Enclosures
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